
Message from the Principal 

With a grateful heart, I am writing to share that I will be stepping down from my role as 

principal, effective June 30, 2025. 

After 21 years of service to this school community, including 7 

incredible years as principal, I have made the difficult decision to 

resign in order to prioritize my health and family. This has not been 

an easy decision, but I know it is the right one for this season of life. 

St. Joseph Parish School is a place of deep faith, caring 

relationships, and joyful learning. It has been one of the greatest 

blessings of my life to partner with you in helping our children grow 

academically, spiritually, and personally. I will always carry the 

memories and mission of this community with me. 

In the coming weeks, I am committed to ensuring a smooth transition and continuing the strong 

momentum we’ve built together. Thank you for your continued support, your trust, and your 

prayers. 

With love and gratitude, 

Message from the Pastor 

One of the many truths I learned in the past year is St. Joseph Parish School would not be what it 

is today without our beloved principle Amanda Matthews.  For 21 years, Amanda has served the 

children of our parish with dedicated, authentic, sacrificial love.  

Personally, Amanda has greatly helped me in my first administrative year with wisdom, 

guidance, and support. I am sad to accept her resignation, yet I do so with understanding and 

gratitude for all she has done for me and our parish. 

Please keep Amanda and the school in your prayers during this time as well as the interview 

team as we search for a new principal. As we all know they have big shoes to fill.  

Thank you Amanda for your 21 years of loving service, you will be greatly missed. May you 

know of the immense gratitude and love our children, families, parish and school have for you. 

May God bless you and your family as you begin this next chapter of life. 

 

Fr. Tim Schumaker 

         


